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Melendez, Yadira

From: Tameka Fullwood <tsfullwood@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 5, 2023 12:41 PM
To: Melendez, Yadira
Subject: Hearing for Riley’s Tap II

Good afternoon- I am sending this email in hopes of being heard in your decision for allowing live music at the 
above mentioned establishment. This establishment has been having live bands all summer. While I am a fan of 
providing neighbors with alternative options for entertainment, I would like to suggest that a reasonable limit be 
imposed. This past summer, the bands would sometimes be playing until 11pm. That in my opinion is too late 
and causes a disturbance in the neighborhood. Especially on a Sunday night when folk are preparing for work 
on Monday morning. I would propose that live music be limited to twice a month and end at or before 10pm on 
Friday and Saturday and 9pm on Sunday. Thank you for your consideration.  


